
June 11, 2001

Mr. Lorne Green
Secretary General
World Nuclear Transport Institute
7 Old Park Lane
London WIK IQR 
United Kingdom

SUBJECT: PATRAM 2001 - An Invitation (WNTI REF: LG/01/L/NCAPATRAM/42)

Dear Mr. Green:

Thank you for the invitation to the World Nuclear Transport Institute�s information session that
will be held September 5, 2001, concurrent to the 2001 PATRAM symposium.  I am also
responding on behalf of Mr. John Cook, a co-recipient of your invitation.

I am pleased to accept your invitations, and to assist your planning for the information session, I
estimate that two or three persons from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) would
attend.  Our understanding is that the NRC staff attending the session would observe and
possibly participate in open discussions, but that no presentation or other statement
is expected.

If the above understanding is incorrect, or should you have any questions, please contact me
on (301) 415-8527 or via e-mail at rxl1@nrc.gov.

Sincerely, 
/RA/ original signed by /s/
Robert Lewis
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
   and Safeguards
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